
 

  

                                                                   Date: 19th April 2017 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE-ME 8
th

 Semester Students   

 

 

This is to inform the students of Mechanical Engineering (8th 

Semester) that the examinations scheduled to be held on 26th 

April (Operation Management ME804) has been postponed and 

will be held on 28th April 2017. Please contact HOD-ME 

Department for any query.  

 

Venue: ME Department 

Time: 2 PM to 5PM 

 

 

This is issued with the concurrence of the Dean (Academic). 
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Controller of Examinations Acting) 

Office of the Controller of Examinations 

Indian Institute of Engineering Science and Technology, Shibpur 
(Formerly Bengal Engineering & Science University,Shibpur) 
P.O :Botanic Garden, Howrah – 711 103,West Bengal, India 

Telephone: (033) 2668-4561-63, 2668-0521-25, Fax: (033) 2668-0637 

Webpage :  http://www.iiests.ac.in 
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